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To-benjamin.arnberg@auburn.edu <benjamin.arnberg@auburn.edu>;

Dear Mr. Benjamin Arnberg,

Thank you for submitting an abstract for the Australian Association for Research in Education (AARE) Annual Conference, to be held at the University of Sydn
The volume and standard of abstracts submitted for this year's conference was very high and we thank you for considering this conference.

I am delighted to contirm that your submission titled The Outer Rim of the Qualitative Paradigm: How Post-Qualitative Inquiry Better Informs LGBTQ Studies

Registering for the Conference
All presenting authors will have until Sunday the 30th of September 2018 to register at the early bird registration rate. Failure to register by this date will result i

We do hope you are able to present your paper at the conference, however if at any point you are no longer able to attend the conference, please e-mail aare(@thi

Keep Up to Date with the Conference
For all of the information about the conference, including the agenda, speakers, registration and accommodation please visit the conference website at www.aare

Kind regards
The Conference Standing Committee

You can log in at https://app.oxfordabstracts.com/
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